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Mass Schedule
St. Thomas More Church

 Vigil Mass - Saturday: 5:00PM
Sunday Mass: 10:00AM

Daily Mass - Monday - Saturday:  9:00AM
Confession - Saturday:  4:00-4:45PM

St. Veronica Chapel
Vigil Mass - Saturday:  4:00 PM

Sunday Masses
8:30AM

11:00AM 
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Deacon Joseph Clossick |  joseph.clossick@bms.com

Fr. Marcel L. Taillon, S.T.L. | Pastor, on temporary leave of absence
Interim Vocation Director, Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA, Washington, DC
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A Word From Fr. Unsworth
     I am very grateful to the warm welcome I have received at St. Thomas More Parish and I am 
grateful to God for allowing me to serve my priesthood as a steward of this great Parish.  I would 
also like to extend a welcome to Fr. Przemyslaw Lepak, or Fr. Shemek, 
as we have come to know him.  When I was the pastor of St. Brendan’s 
Parish in Riverside, Fr. Shemek served with me for a number of years 
as the Associate Pastor.  I can truly say that those years were, for me, 
very fruitful and blessed largely because of Fr. Shemek and his kind and 
generous priestly ministry.  I am very happy to have him with me here, 
helping with the Masses and being a support for me.  While he is also 
assigned to Our Lady of Czenstochowa Parish in Coventry, I look 
forward to serving with him once again and I know he will be a blessing 
for all of us.

     For six weeks after Easter the Church presents us with Scripture 
readings that tell us of the beginnings of the Church in the days and 
years after Christ died and rose.  They are like an owner’s manual for the Christian.  They give us a vivid 
description of the role and job qualifications of a faithful disciple as well as the qualities we are to exhibit 
in our lives in order to call ourselves His “followers”.  Today let us look at what it means to be a disciple 
of the Lord:

  Mature disciples make a conscious decision to follow Jesus, no matter what the personal cost.
  Christian disciples experience conversion – life-altering changes of mind and heart – and 
         commit their very selves to the Lord.       
  Christian disciples respond in a particular way to the call to discipleship.  They see themselves as
         stewards of the “message” and shape their lives around its values.
  Faithful disciples recognize God as the origin of life, giver of freedom and source of all thing
         Disciples are grateful for the gifts they have received and are eager to use them to show their
         love for God and for one another. 

     The disciple of Christ also understands that the message of the Gospel is a message of stewardship 
because God has entrusted to us the responsibility of caring for and cultivating the world.  As stewards 
of creation, disciples are called to:

  Protect and preserve the environment, which would be the stewardship of ecological concern.
  Respect all human life – shielding life from threat and assault, doing everything that can be done
         to enhance this gift and make life flourish.   

     Let us see in these days of spring, when the earth bursts forth with new life, an opportunity to answer 
the call to discipleship and stewardship in the world we use and enjoy so much.

					           Fr. Jack
 



Congratulations, baptized in Christ!  
Aubree Priscilla Sadowski with Deacon Clossick, 
her parents Matthew & Lauren and Godparents, 

Maureen Farrow and Michael Sadowski.
Congratulations, married in Christ!  
Michaela Degnan & Chase Almond.

WWoorrlldd  DDaayy  ooff  PPrraayyeerr  ffoorr  VVooccaa//oonnss  
(Fourth Sunday in Easter) 

 
Established in 1964 Pope 
Paul VI designated Good 
Shepherd Sunday to be 
World Day of Prayer for 
Vocations which is the day 
each year that all Catholics 
are asked to pray to God 
that he send more workers 
into the harvest. 

 
 
 

 
Mass Announcement: 
Today is World Day of Prayer for Vocations when we ask you to pray for more 
vocations, especially to the priesthood and consecrated life. Please pray that more 
men and women will generously say yes to God’s call in their lives and that their 
parents will support them. 

 
Newsle1er/Bulle5n Blurb: 
Today the Church throughout the world prays for vocations. Will you make a special 
effort to ask the Lord for more vocations to the priesthood and religious life? 

• Pray for the priests who have ministered to you throughout your life, both 
living and dead. 

• Keep our parish priests in your prayers throughout the week. 
• Encourage your children, grandchildren, or other young people to consider a 

vocation as a priest or religious brother or sister. 
• Pray a rosary for more young men and women in our diocese to respond to 

God’s call. 
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FROM BISHOP RICHARD G. HENNING

PREVENTING 
CHILD ABUSE IS 
A SACRED TASK

April is National Child Abuse 
Prevention Month. 

As we raise awareness around the 
protection of young people, I would like 
to share with you my own experiences 
both here in the Diocese of Providence 
and in the wider Church. You may 
already be familiar with some or all of 
what I will say, but the importance of 
this topic bears repeating, and I invite 
your response and active participation 
as the People of God.

The year I was ordained to be a 
priest, a story made national news 
of a priest who had serially abused 
children including the abuse of his own 
child after leaving the priesthood to 
marry. Along with so many Catholics, 
I felt horror and revulsion. At the 
time, it seemed unthinkable that an 

ordained priest could so violate his 
promises and the trust of those in 
his pastoral care. Then in 2002, the 
scandals in Boston sparked a renewed 
nationwide examination of the sin of 
child sexual abuse by clergy. I once 
again felt revulsion, shame, and grief. 
I was horrified but also mystified by 
the revelations because they did not 
reflect my own experiences growing 
up Catholic. In my own personal life, 
I am blessed by a close family and 
I experienced Catholic schooling 
and parish life as a place of strong 
community and abundant safety. I knew 
then, and know now, that such injustice 
cries out for our dedicated response. 
Determined to prevent any more such 
horrors, my focus on the protection 
of children has not diminished during 
more than thirty years of ministry.

As a young priest, my first pastor 
assigned me to work with young 
people in the parish school, religious 
education, youth group, and with altar 
servers. While the best practices of 
child protection were then still nascent, 
I consulted experts and implemented 
their recommendations, introducing 
rules around adult supervision, 
eliminating one-one-one interactions 
and transportation, incorporating 

parent chaperones, adding windows 
to meeting rooms, and more. Together 
with the parents and volunteers, we 
also began to educate and empower 
the youth concerning their own safety, 
boundaries, and healthy relationships.

As child protection practices developed, 
my home diocese introduced a new 
training program, Virtus, developed 
by experts in childhood sexual abuse 
who had worked extensively with 
victim-survivors. The program offered 
a systematic approach to the protection 
of children and the prevention of abuse. 
I was so impressed by it that I later 
underwent training as a facilitator 
to help train others in the work of 
prevention.

Those who work with victim-survivors 
understand how difficult it is for young 
people to come forward in the midst of 
their abuse and so another important 
aspect of prevention concerns exposing 
the sinister methodologies of the 
abusers. Rarely strangers to their 
victims, abusers typically “groom” 
their intended victims and families by 
earning their trust. Effective prevention 
includes exposing these behaviors so as 
to stop abuse before it can happen. 

http://provd.io/bulletin
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Collectively, preventing child abuse 
requires a latticework of strategies that 
all work in concert together:

• Train clergy, staff, parents, and 
volunteers to recognize the warning 
signs of child abuse and grooming 
behavior.

• Control access to children by 
utilizing background 
checks and 
supervision of all 
those who work 
with children. 

• Control physical 
access to children 
including by locking 
buildings, locking 
rooms not in use, 
and supervising 
spaces when in use.

• Encourage clergy, 
staff, parents, and 
volunteers to report 
concerns to law 
enforcement and 
program leadership.

• Educate children concerning 
boundaries and their own sacred 
dignity.

These efforts, introduced across 
Catholic dioceses, religious orders, 
parishes, schools, and institutions in 
the US since the 2002 Dallas Charter, 
have proven to be highly effective. 
Allegations of abuse in the last two 
decades have plummeted in Catholic 
settings. Statistically, Catholic 
institutions are among the safest 
environments for young people today. 

While there will always be the evil of 
predators among human communities, 
responsible and caring adults can 
create the safest possible environments 
for children through a mixture of 
education and vigilance.

Every child is sacred and made in the 
image and likeness of God. I want you 
to know that I remain as committed as 

ever to the prevention of child abuse. 
In 1993, the Diocese of Providence 
was among the first in the country 
to establish an office focused on the 
protection of children. For decades the 
diocese has utilized the methodologies 
I outlined to protect children across 
our churches, schools, and ministries. 
Those efforts include training for all 
volunteers, the Circle of Grace program 
to help children understand proper 
boundaries, and a dedicated victim’s 
assistance coordinator. I am grateful for 
these hard-working folks and for the 
good and compassionate work they do 
for the young people of the diocese. 

In addition to coordinating prevention 
efforts, the Office of Compliance 
vigorously and independently 
investigates, and promptly reports, 
every allegation to law enforcement 
regardless of credibility. Years ago, 
the Diocese of Providence signed 
agreements with the State Attorney 
General formalizing this long-standing 
and consistent practice of reporting 

every allegation, 
and fully 
cooperating 
with any 
resulting 
investigation. 

We cannot undo 
the harm done 
to the innocent 
in the past, but 
we can remain 
ever vigilant 
in preventing 
any such harm 
again. The 
protection of the 
most vulnerable 
among us is 

a shared duty and one that we must 
uphold every hour, every day, every 
year. This month of April is a good time 
to remind, to renew, and to rededicate 
ourselves to this sacred task.

MOST REVEREND RICHARD 
G. HENNING, S.T.D.
Bishop of Providence

CONTINUED FROM FRONT SIDE

The Diocese of Providence urges 
anyone who has been the victim 
of sexual abuse, or with credible 
knowledge of such abuse, by any 
member of the Catholic Church, to 
report allegations to the R.I. State 
Police, local law enforcement, the  
R.I. Attorney General’s Office, and 
Kevin O’Brien, Director, Diocesan 
Office of Compliance, 401.941.0760, 
kobrien@dpvd.org.

To seek assistance for victims or 
family members affected by such 
abuse, please contact Michael 
Hansen, Director, Diocesan Office of 
Outreach & Prevention, 401.946.0728, 
mhansen@dpvd.org.

For more information on the 
abuse policy of the Diocese of 
Providence, please visit: www.
dioceseofprovidence.org/compliance.

TO REPORT AN INCIDENT

http://provd.io/bulletin


FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER
SATURDAY, APRIL 20th
    4 PM – for the souls of Anthony & Rose Salvato
    5 PM – for the soul of Carolyn Siravo
SUNDAY, APRIL 21st 	 
    8:30 AM – 15th Anniversary ~ Amleto Salvadore 
   10 AM – 1st Anniversary ~ Julie Varco
   11 AM – for the soul of Clement Palazzo, Jr. 

MONDAY, APRIL 22nd
    9 AM – for the soul of Geraldine Eagan 
TUESDAY, APRIL 23rd
    9 AM – Birthday Remembrance ~ John Saugy	
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24th
    9 AM – Special Intentions ~ Fr. Jim Sullivan (Living)
THURSDAY, APRIL 25th
    9 AM – Special Intentions ~ Fr. Jonah Teller (Living)
FRIDAY, APRIL 26th
    9 AM – for the soul of Edward Dennison  
SATURDAY, APRIL 27th 
    9 AM – for the soul of Rosa Lema
              
FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER
SATURDAY, APRIL 28th
    4 PM – for the soul of Carol Silven
    5 PM – for the soul of Catherine Ranaldi 
SUNDAY, APRIL 29th 	  
    8:30 AM – Special Intentions ~ Delaney & 
		    Kirwan Families (Living) 
   10 AM – 9th Anniversary ~ Marie Blanche Holmberg
   11 AM – 4th Anniversary ~ Helen Leger 

The Prout School Mission Trip Team 
Thank You

Dear St. Thomas More Parish,
On behalf of the Prout School mission trip team, 
we want to thank you for your generous donation. 
My name is Oliver Balbat and I have had family 
members attend your mission trips to Louisiana 
which is what inspired me to go.  Our team will
be visiting the Romero Center and St. Anthony’s 
Shelter of Renewal.  We will accomplish a lot and 
will come back with many photos and stories to 
share. 

Thank you,
The Prout School Mission Trip team



Thank you to all who participated in the Knights of Columbus Blood Drive last 
Monday, there were 27 pints of blood collected, saving up to 81 lives!

http://popepiurxii.org/golf
http://popepiusxii.org
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DOCS BARBERSHOP
508-423-3324

1014 Boston Neck Road
Narragansett

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Mia Iannotti
miannotti@4LPi.com • (800) 888-4574 x3104

Carolena's Bakery
401-675-7462

1014 Boston Neck Rd. • Narragansett

15% off purchase w/ mention of ad!

www.carolenas.com

N A R D O L I L L O
FUNERAL HOME AND CREMATORY

“Family Owned & Operated Since 1906”
1278 PARK AVENUE • CRANSTON, RI 02910

942-1220
1111 BOSTON NECK ROAD • NARRAGANSETT, RI 02882

789-6300
Robert A. Nardolillo, Jr. • David M. Nardolillo • Angelo M. Nardolillo, Directors

 O’Neil’s
 Package Store

366 South Pier Rd Beer, Wine & Spirits
Narragansett, RI Mon - Sat 8am - 10pm
(401) 783-3272 Sun Noon - 6pm

WILLIAM J. RILEY
Plumbing & Heating

738-1688
www.rileyplumbing.com

 M-Sa: 7am-10pm  Sun: 7am-8pm
 Belmont Shoppers Park
 Wakefield - 783-4656

PIER LIQUOR
401-783-0333

Separately Owned & Operated

A Better
Place 

To Shop!

Dan Mansolillo Real Estate Broker
“35 Years experience satisfying demanding customers”

401-944-9344 • cell 401-862-6888
info@mansolillo.com • www.mansolillo.com

 Servicing Rhode Island and Southeastern Massachusetts

sea food  |  sea friends  |  sea view

401.789.0700  |  thecoastguardhouse.com  |  40 Ocean Rd •  Narragansett, RI

Pizza, Calzones, Pastry
Salt Pond Shopping Center, Narragansett

783-8086
Village at the Commons, Wakefield

782-2285

 Local family owned & operated Realty Since 1970
SELL, BUY OR RENT A HOME

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT
128 Boon Street • Narragansett, RI 02882

 Raymond DiGiorgio
 401-380-0067
 raydigiorgio@gmail.com

DISCOVER THE PROUT ADVANTAGE
Academic rigor, athletic opportunity and exceptional arts education in our Catholic community!

The Prout School
A Catholic, Diocesan, Coeducational, College-preparatory High School.

Wakefield, Rhode Island  |  www.theproutschool.org

Dr. Elissa Contillo
Accepting New Patients

401.773.3133 422 Main St., Wakefield

www.sightseyecare.com • doctorcontillo@gmail.com

Avery-Storti Funeral Home & Crematory
Serving South County Families Since 1863

88 Columbia St., Wakefield - 783-7271 - www.averystortifuneralhome.com
Directors, Peter J. Storti, Joshua P. Storti, Joseph A. Notarantonio

Traditional • Cremation Services • Monuments • On Site Crematory

Breakfast & Lunch
20 Kingstown Rd.

Narragansett, RI 02882
401.782.2284

www.surfsidedeliri.com

• Local family owned and operated for 
over 35 years
• Selling, Buying, Investing
• Dedicated client service
• Prioritizing your goals, no the sale
Robenhymer Team
(401) 594-0522
sales@robenhymerteam.com
www.zillow.com/profile/NathenDanielRealtor

Wills, Trusts, Probate, Estate Planning, 
Elder Law, Accredited Veterans’ Benefit Attorney

1182 Boston Neck Rd., Narragansett
(401) 640-0754 paulmccarthylaw@gmail.com

Hardscapes • Landscape Construction
Irrigation Systems

In addition to all the landscaping services 
we provide, we also have a fully stocked nursery!

www.kwilcoxlandscaping.com

Family Owned • Traditional & Cremation Services
DIRECTORS: Christopher Quinn, Managing Director • Steven A. DiLorenzo  

Patrick J. Quinn • Jerome D. Quinn • Michael F. Quinn †
825 BOSTON NECK ROAD • NORTH KINGSTOWN, RI 02852 • 401.295.5603

www.FaganQuinnFuneralHome.com

https://parishesonline.com/organization/st-thomas-more-church-02882

